38 Waterworth Drive, Narellan Vale NSW 2567
Telephone: (02) 4646 1899

Facsimile: (02) 4647 1569

Email: Elizabeth-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

23" July 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Elizabeth Macarthur High School has strong values of Respect, Responsibility and Pride. At EMHS, we are a uniform
school. This means that our students show respect through wearing the uniform, they are responsible for ensuring
they are dressed appropriately and wear it with pride.

Where students attend school out of uniform without a note, parents will receive a text message informing them
that their child has reported out of uniform and is in breach of the school policies and procedures. In addition to this,
students will be issued a lunch time detention.

Where a child has reason not to be in full school uniform, they will need to provide a note to the roll call teacher
signed by a parent/guardian.

The School Uniform Policy is available on our website at https://elizabeth-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-
school/rules-and-policies.html

Students have been provided with information related to the expectations in addition to this note going home.
Thank you for your support.

Kind regards

Ms Hedger

Principal
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Uniform Shop Hours — Monday 8am-12pm and Thursday 12pm-4pm.

“Shaping the future, by pursuing excellence and creating boundless opportunities”.



